
 
 

9 January 2014 
 
RE: TREASURE ISLAND – EXTRA REHEARSAL DATES     
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
Firstly, I would like to congratulate your child on the hard work they have put in to the Key Stage 
2 production ECA. I am been very impressed with the dedication and enthusiasm that has been 
shown so far. 
 
As you may be aware, this year’s production will be Treasure Island. Over the next few weeks the 
children will find out which role they will have in the play and we will begin rehearsals. 
 
In order to be ready for the final performance in June, your child may be required for extra 
rehearsals. This is so we can go over scenes in more detail and rehearse the first and second acts 
of the play. I will send another letter nearer the rehearsal dates if you child is needed, but please 
make a note so you are aware. 
 
Saturday 22 March 9:00am-1:00pm 
Saturday 7 June 9:00am-1:00pm 
Saturday 14 June 9:00am-1:00pm 
 
 
Lastly, just a reminder that if children have lines they need to be practising at home in order to 
know them off by heart. We will be practising this on Thursdays and lunch times but, please 
continue to support them at home too. 
 
If you have any questions please email me at e-sweales@bisspuxi.com, 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Elizabeth Sweales 
Coordinator of Performing Arts 
 
 
 


